
 
 

 
 

WITHOUT PREJUDICE OR ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF LIABILITY 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 
 

We wish to inform you that M/V Danum 168 V.2318W will delay to arrive at 

Haiphong port due to damage to vessel whilst on her way from Hongkong to 

Haiphong. 

 

Emergency response procedures were immediately activated by the crew, we 

will update estimate schedule once available. 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience might be caused, if any question, please feel 

free to contact with our local office. 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Asean Seas Line Co., Ltd 

Sep-20-2023 

亚 海 航 运 有 限 公 司 

ASEAN SEAS LINE CO., LIMITED 


